

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 16 SEPTEMBER 2022







CRAFT CLUB

Year 11 Duke of Ed and Year 12 Student Leaders involved in creating cards for the elderly in our community.

Both the Year 11 and Year 12 students enjoyed being creative and found the activity very relaxing and rewarding at the same time. The idea of giving back to the community was so satisfying. Each card had a personal hand written message to the recipient of each card.



Mrs Tania van der SchyffCoordinator of Student Growth and Welfare - Senior School